
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM:  Pamela Schultz, Chair, Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board 
 
SUBJECT: Stormwater Advisory Board recommendations to Proposed Ordinance 

Amendments in Section 5-56 of the Code of Ordinances incorporating the 
revised Flood Insurance Studies and Flood Insurance Rate Maps 

 
DATE:             October 3, 2018 
 
 
The Stormwater Management Utility Advisory Board (Board) appreciates this opportunity to 
provide recommendations to the Mayor and Town Council members for their consideration 
during the Council's deliberations on the proposed amendments to Section 5-56 of the Town’s 
Code of Ordinances.  
 
The Board met on Tuesday, September 25, 2018 and approved the following recommendation 
to the Town Council. 
 

"The Stormwater Advisory Board recommends to the Town Council that it enact the 
proposed amendments to the Town's Flood Damage Prevention Ordinance. The 
Stormwater Advisory Board believes that these updates are an important part of a 
comprehensive flood prevention program.” 

 

Motion made by Mr. Post; Mr. Klakovich seconded the motion. It passed unanimously (8-0).  

Members present:  Bevington, Hoyt, Klakovich, Pickens Post, Schultz, Stowe, Wang 

Member(s) absent: Hearn  


